

Rugby Supporter's Group

Meeting Minutes 28 March 2011

RSG meeting attendance: Helen Skippen, Paul King, Bob Newey, Sheena Treston, Claire Jackson, Gary Willmot, Nev Simpson, Daniel Shine, Dan Cook, Gary Hall, John Ryan

Apologies: Laura Kenny, Tim Hughes, Steph Fisquet, Kimberley Reed

Item	Subject	Discussion	Outcome/ action
1	Minutes of March 7 meeting	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Confirmation of minutes. Moved Nev S; seconded Dan C. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Adopted by RSG.
2	Correspondence	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Letter from Nathan Andersen from PSA re financial support for Year 9 Tour shorts 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Noted by RSG.
3	2011 season	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Requirement for water bottles for each team. Range of trial games arranged including 16 April trial game against West Moreton (Saturday after school resumes for Term 2). Tony Carroll secured for tackling training after school holidays. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Bob to speak to Tim re various issues and to impart result of those discussions to the RSG (list of 10 items from across all agenda items)
4	Rugby events	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Rugby camp: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Change of day suggested for the past students' game against the First VII (Thursday) in order to ensure plenty of spectator support Referee needed for the game and notified of change of day Rugby tour: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status report as present by Claire J Rugby dinner: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Status report as presented by Claire J 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Bob N to follow up with Tim H re rugby camp changes Range of follow up items assigned to various RSG members for tour and dinner events as per Claire's lists
5	Rugby jerseys	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Rugby jersey: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Claire presented options for a winter supporters' jersey Paul presented final option for training jersey with sponsorship highlighted 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> Paul and Claire to continue liaison with school and RSG for approval for jerseys Training jerseys to be available as close to start of season as possible

6	Treasurer's Report	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Gary W outlined new budget format and plans for comparison of actual to budget • Range of income and expenditure items noted for the month associated with the Year 9 tour and rugby camp • Gary W presented the latest accounts with a balance at end of the season projected to be around \$7,000 (prior to dinner). • The treasurer's report was accepted and accounts passed for payment. Moved Sheena T; seconded Gary Hall. 	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Income and Expenditure noted (attached).
7	General Business	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Dress standards for teams arriving at TAS games to be clarified • School and coaches to clarify training and behavioural standards via a Code of Conduct and communicate to players <p>Meeting closed at 8.25am</p> <p>Next meeting 2 May at 6.30pm in the Library</p>	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> • Clarification from Tim H and communication of Code of Conduct to players via coaches